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LOVELAND POLICE INVESTIGATING SHOOTING 

LOVELAND– On July 22nd, 2023 at approximately 06:40am, Loveland Police received a 911 call reference a 

shooting in the 1700 block of Greeley Drive. Officers arrived on scene and located an adult male who was 

shot multiple times inside the apartment. The male was transported to a local hospital by Thompson 

Valley EMS.  

Detectives are in early stages of the investigation and no additional information is available at this time.  

Loveland Police continue to urge anyone having additional information on this case to contact the LPD 

tipline: (970)-962-2032. Anyone wishing to remain anonymous may call Crime Stoppers at: (970) 221-

6868 or click here: Tip Form (p3tips.com). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
 
 
 

The information contained in this news release is based on preliminary information available at the time of drafting. The Loveland Police 

Department's understanding of this incident may change as additional evidence is collected, analyzed, and reviewed. The purpose of this news 

release is to provide timely information to the public. Any charges are simply an accusation, and all parties must be presumed innocent until 

proven guilty in court. 
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